
 

 

 

2019-2020 Loan Disability Discharge Notice 

 

  
Please be advised that according to information received from the National Student Loan Database 

Service (NSLDS), it appears you have had one or more loans discharged due to disability.   

 

If you wish to receive additional loan funds for the 2019-2020 academic year, you will need to 

provide a letter from your physician stating that you are able to attend school and/or have the 

ability to engage in substantial gainful activity.  You are also required to sign the certification 

below and return it to the school with your doctor’s note. 

 

Should you have any questions and/or concerns regarding this letter, please feel free to contact the 

Office of Financial Aid at (908) 737-3190. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Office of Financial Aid 

 

 

I, ______________________________________________, do hereby certify that the  

                       (Print Name) 

loan(s) I am receiving for the 2019-2020 academic year cannot later be discharged or cancelled on 

the basis of any present impairment unless that condition substantially deteriorates to the extent 

that the definition of total and permanent disability is again met.  

 

Check one of the options below: 

 

_____ I have attached a Physician’s letter indicating that I am eligible to attend school and have 

the ability to engage in substantial gainful activity. 

 

_____ I do not wish to be considered for a Federal Student Loan for the 2019-2020 academic year. 

  

 

Student Signature: ______________________________________________________  

 

Kean ID #:  _______________________________     Date: _____________________   

              

  
FC19LDI  

Kean University 
Office of Financial Aid 

1000 Morris Avenue 

Union, NJ 07083 


